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Advertisement to Qualify General Contractors 
for 

The Invention to Innovation Center 
I2C 

The University of Alabama in Huntsville 
 

INTRODUCTION: 
 
Fuqua & Partners Architects, P.C. on behalf of The University of Alabama in Huntsville will be accepting 
Contractor’s Statement of Qualifications for the construction of The Invention to Innovation Center, (I2C) 
at The University of Alabama in Huntsville. To participate in this process General Contractors shall 
complete the Statement of Qualifications form and submit to the Architect.    
    
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION: 
 
The University of Alabama in Huntsville desires to construct a building to serve as an Innovation to 
Invention Center on campus. The new facility will house a business incubator innovation hub and 
accelerator program to serve a 15-county region in north Alabama and southeast Tennessee. When 
completed, the new business incubator will be a hub for high tech business startups and acceleration and 
will serve as a catalyst for economic and workforce development, ultimately increasing global 
competitiveness of the region. 
 
The building is a three (3) story facility approximately 45,000 sf, tied directly to the north side of the 
existing UAH College of Business building, south of Wilson Hall.   
 
A new service drive will be included for service vehicles and other usage.  Landscaping, pedestrian 
walkways tied into existing and proposed enhancements for greenway development, along with ADA 
compliant accessibility are included in the project. 
 
Upon receipt of the Contractor’s Statement of Qualifications, the Architect and Owner will review all 
information submitted and, within 14 days, notify all those submitting as to whether they have been 
qualified or disqualified.  Only those which are deemed to be qualified will be able to obtain bidding 
documents to bid the project at a later date 
 
 
Statement of Qualification form may be obtained from Fuqua & Partners Architects, P.C. via request by 
email at info@fuquaarchitects.com. 
 
All forms must be returned, in a sealed envelope, to Fuqua & Partners Architects, P.C. by  
April 24, 2017.  
 
Please address to: Rodney Steger 

Fuqua & Partners Architects, P.C.  
   100 Church Street, Suite 700  
   Huntsville, AL  35801 
   rksteger@fuquaarchitects.com 
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